
Dear Families, we hope you all had a lovely Easter.  

We are delighted to welcome back Charlotte Hesketh-

Doyle, as she returns from her maternity leave. 

Charlotte will be spending this term working in the 

Friendly Fish room. 

 

This half term, the Friendly Fish children 

will be learning all about castles and 

finding out who lives in them. This topic will then lead 

on to the Coronation of King Charles III. If you have 

any pictures from books or magazines, of King Charles 

or other members of the Royal Family, and you are 

happy to send them into nursery, we will be very 

grateful. 

 

The Turtles room had a little change round 

during the break, and the children are settling 

back in very well. Our topic over the next few 

weeks is “Growing” and we will also be doing 

various activities to celebrate the Kings Coronation.  

 

During the next two weeks the Crew children 

are going to be learning all about life cycles, 

and will soon have some caterpillars, to study and 

discover how they develop. We will also be learning 

about the people who help us and the local police are 

going to pay a visit to the nursery. We will also receive 

a video from the dentist, and may possibly have some 

other exciting visitors too. 

Term Dates 

Summer Term  

18/04/23 – 21/07/23  

Bank Holidays  

01/05/23 

08/05/23 (Coronation of 
King Charles) 

 Half Term  

29/05/23 – 02/06/23 

Bank Holiday 

29/05/23 

Summer Holidays 

24/07/23 – 01/09/23 

Bank Holiday 

29/08/23 

 

Please note: we remain 

open throughout the 

school holidays, for 

children who attend all 

year round, but we do 

close on all Bank Holidays. 
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